
GNB  Voc-Tech’s  Annual  Open
House – November 24th

All students in grades 6, 7 and 8 from New Bedford, Fairhaven
and Dartmouth are encouraged to attend GNB Voc-Tech’s Annual
Open House on Sunday, November 24th.

GNB  Voc-Tech  High  School  is  the  choice  for  all  students
looking  for  a  vocational-technical  education.  GNB  Voc-Tech
offers a rigorous academic program in addition to a career and
technical  course  of  study  in  1  of  27  Chapter  74-approved
Career and Technical Education Career Majors.

Middle School students and their families won’t want to miss
the middle school presentation in the Z. Walter Janiak Field
House at 12 noon sharp on November 24th. Get there early to
ensure a seat! Grade 8 students will be able to complete an
application  for  enrollment  at  this  informational  session.
Also, guided tours of the campus will be provided.
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